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P.O. Box 6151        Alexandria, Virginia  22306          (703) 941-SING








August 18, 2000





Hi Singers,





Rehearsals begin September 5th, 7 p.m. at Lincolnia Center.  I’m ready to get started, and looking forward to seeing all of you there. 





The Board of Directors has already met to begin planning for the upcoming year.  The main topic of discussion was the financial position of the Alexandria Singers.  Although we had good participation in our fund raising activities, we did not reach our projected income goals last season.  In addition, ticket sales for June were less than projected.  Another blow to our budget came from The Alexandria Commission for the Arts.  The Commission has awarded us a $3,600 operational grant for the 2000-2001 season which is a substantial decrease from the $8,000 we received last year.  





Because of our current financial position as we enter our 25th anniversary year, the Board has found it necessary to raise the annual dues for the Alexandria Singers to $85.  The by-laws do require “sufficient notice,” but do not require a membership vote to set dues rates.  This letter is to give sufficient notice of this action.  We will spend a short period of time following the first rehearsal (September 5th) to give you the opportunity to comment.





While we don’t want to create a hardship for any Singer, the increase in dues is necessary just to cover operational expenses (salaries, rehearsal space rent, phone bills, etc.) because of the loss of the grant money.  If you are unable to pay your full dues by the end of September, please talk to Marissa Dolcich, our Membership Vice President, and she will work with you on a “payment plan.”





“And All That Jazz” was a spectacular concert and audience reaction was very positive.  We want to continue to provide the highest quality show for our audience.  To make this happen we need each and every Singer to renew their commitment to support the Alexandria Singers in every possible way.  The Board is already working on fund raising and audience-building ideas.  Let’s all work together to make the 25th Anniversary year our best ever.  





Sincerely,





Sandy


Sandy Carson


President











